
St Mary’s Catholic School Newsletter 

25th September 2015 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

You will see that this weeks newsletter is a little longer than usual as I have  

added a list of key school dates for the Autumn Term 2015! This is not 

to say that more won’t be added! 

The children continue to work hard across the school and I have seen 

some outstanding work over the past week. Over the next few weeks 

every child in the school will be encouraged to further improve their 

handwriting and presentation. I look forward to praising children for 

their efforts! 

Best wishes, Mrs Herbert 

Hockey Club! 

On Thursday Mr Fletcher took 22 of the 

schools experienced hockey players to their 

first team training session at Penzance   

astro pitch. The team enjoyed this       

experience worked very hard! Over the next 

few weeks they will continue to develop 

their skills in preparation for the season 

ahead. 

The team were a real credit to the school 

and behaved impeccably! Thank you too to 

all of the volunteers! 

Year 1 

This morning I received an  

invite! Class 1 have been 

learning to re-tell 

the story of the “Three   

Little Pigs.” 

It was an absolute pleasure 

to attend and they did a  

remarkable job—such clever 

children! 

They used pictures to help 

them remember the story. 

They also used  

actions when they   

re-told the story! 



Attendance: aiming for a minimum of 95% 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

90.4% 100% 95% 93.2% 95.3% 91.4% 91% 

       

Stars of the week! 

Reception: Zuzanna 

Year 1: Chyanne 

Year 2: Megan 

Year 3: Szymon 

Year 4: Chae 

Year 5: Jake 

Year 6: Damien 

Year 6 

Year 6 have an     

exciting week ahead: 

29th September—Mounts Bay 

Academy Taster Day 

1st October—Sir Humphrey 

Davey Taster Day 

Year 6 children MUST arrive at 

school for 8,40 for registration. 

Any late comers may end up   

missing the taster day. 

Children will be required to return 

to school and will be dismissed at 

3.15pm as usual.  Children will not 

be allowed to go directly home 

after their visit. 

We hope that they have an  

enjoyable time and look forward 

to hearing about their  

experiences! 

American themed lunch! 

On Thursday 1st  

October, the school lunch will have an 

American theme! Children will have the 

option of having: 

For main… Southern baked chicken and 

fries OR Macaroni cheese with garlic 

bread—both with side orders of American 

style slaw and sweetcorn! 

For dessert… chocolate brownie and ice 

cream OR Florida fruit salad and ice 

cream! 

All for £2.20! 

 



Diary Dates! 

28.09.15       Reception Vision Screening 

29.09.15        Year 6 to Mounts Bay Academy taster day 

01.10.15  Year 6 Curriculum Day at Humphrey Davey 

01.10.15       Year 6 to Humphrey Davey taster day 

06.10.15  Mark’s Arc visiting Reception Class at 9.30am 

14.10.15         Infant Harvest Festival: 2.30pm-3.00pm 

15.10.15    Tempest Photographs: individual and family 

15.10.15  Harvest Mass in the Hall: 9.30am 

23.10.15  Last day of half term 

02.11.15  First day of term—pupils return to school 

19.11.15  Remembrance Mass for KS2 at church: 10.00am 

28.11.15  Parish Bizarre in St Ives Church 10am-2.00pm 

02.12.15  Infant Reconciliation Service at school: 10.45am 

                        until 11.15am 

07.12.15  Y1 and Y2 Nativity afternoon in the hall—time tbc 

08.12.15  Y1 and Y2 Nativity at 6.00pm in the hall 

09.12.15  Nursery & Receotion Nativity morning in the hall— 

   time tbc 

10.12.15  Nursery and Reception Nativity afternoon in the  

   hall—time tbc 

14.12.15  Y3 and Y4 Christingle evening in the church 

15.12.15  Y5 and Y6 Carols & readings evening in the church 

17.12.15  Advent Mass in school at 9.30am 

18.12.15  INSET day—school closed to pupils 

04.12.16  Start of the Spring Term—children return  

   to school 

 

 

 

 


